
Hello, 
 
I am a small landlord in Lane County and I'm requesting that you vote NO on HB 2004A as 
 
this will have negative effects on Landlords, Tenants, and the State of Oregon.  If this should 
 
pass, builders and investors will go elsewhere rather than deal with added regulations in 
 
Oregon. 
 
PLEASE VOTE NO ON HB 2004A 
 
Thank you, 
 
Dennis Casady 
P.O. Box 5028 
Eugene, OR  97405 

 


